
Announcements for the week of Sunday, December 15, 2024 
 
 
 

 

1. Prayers for Prodigals – If you have a prodigal, we encourage you to join us for 
prayer. We will be meeting here at NBCF tomorrow Monday, December 16 at 
6:30 PM. If any questions, please see Dave or Sara Terrigino 

 
2. Christmas Services - We are excited and looking forward to our CHRISTMAS 

SERVICES. Sunday, Dec. 22 | 10:00 AM: Christmas Family Service 
Tuesday, Dec. 24 | 5:00–6:00 PM: Christmas Eve Service 
Childcare available for nursery/toddler only. Pray, invite, and bring loved ones and 
friends to experience the joy of the season! 
 

3. Upcoming Church Closing and Cancellation- The church office will be closing for 
the Christmas holiday beginning December 25th – January 1st.  
 

4. Service Cancelations- The Wednesday evening services on December 25th and 
Jan. 1st are canceled. Also, Vine and Grounded are canceled on Friday, Dec. 27th.  

 
5. After Service Lunch and Fellowship- Our next after service luncheon will be on 

Sunday, January 5th. We will provide beverages and paper products and ask for 
you to bring a casserole or dish to pass. You must sign up for this lunch. If any 
questions, please see Sean Edwards.  

 
6. 2025 Winter REVIVE Youth Retreat- At LeTourneau on January 31 –  February 2.  

Middle and high schoolers (grades 6-12), join us for an unforgettable weekend of 
worship, messages, small groups, games, and great food! Early Bird Price: $125 
(until Dec. 31), then $150. The last day to register is Jan. 27th. 

 

 


